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11.02.2019 

 
World Book Day 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Thursday 7th March 2019 is World Book Day.  During that week, each class will be focussing on a book and all 
the work will based around it. The book which we have chosen is ‘The Wonder’ by Faye Hanson which follows 
the story about a boy and his daydreams.  
 
For World Book Day on the Thursday, we are going with the theme of bedtime stories and ask that the children 
come to school dressed in their pyjamas and slippers and bring in their favourite bedtime story book. We will 
share these throughout the day. They will still need their normal school shoes or trainers for playtime and 
lunchtime. 
 
We are also going to hold an ‘Unusual Reading’ competition and thought it would be fun if, over half term, 
children could take a photo of themselves reading in an unusual place. We will give out prizes for the most 
unusual entries. You can either print off the photos and send in or email to 
rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk and we will print them for you.  Could you send in all entries by 
Wednesday 27th February and winners will be announced on Friday 1st March. We will make a display of the 
photos in the library.  
 
If you require any further information do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher
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